HB 583 -- AUDITS OF STATE ENTITIES
SPONSOR: Riggs

This bill requires performance audits, to be conducted every four
years, on each of the state departments, the Legislature, the
Judiciary, and departments and offices under the Executive branch,
including but not limited to, the Office of Administration, the
Governor, Lieutenant Governor, Attorney General, Secretary of
State, State Auditor, and State Treasurer. The Office of
Administration must solicit bids and select an independent auditor.

This bill is similar to HCS HB 2126 (2020).



